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Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

There has to be a better solution than for the elected officials to constantly continue to increase the cost of living and
doing business in Connecticut. It's long past the time to change our ways - During the last 30 years Connecticut has
squandered it's advantage over other States as a desirable place to live and do business - time to put a stop to this self
destructive behavior and find a way for our State and local governments to do more with less - our elected officials 1st
and foremost need to be fiduciaries and allocate the limited resources appropriately - it has been proven time and time
again that spending more monies on something does not necessarily give you better results - the needs of the many
outweigh the needs of the few - We are dependent on you to do the right thing and save our great state from out of
control spending, please don't let us down

Josh Kapelner <jkapelner@hotmail.com>

7 Brook Wood Court

Broad Brook



